
Mrs. Teresa and Mrs. Madorah’s Sweeties 

Week of August 11, 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 
September 4- Labor Day No School    
September 14- Grandparents Day 

 

 

 

 

 

What We Learned This Week: 

It has been a wonderful first week! Mrs. Madorah 
and I have loved getting to know the children! We 

are working on building relationships with each 
child to ensure a successful school year! We’ve 

introduce procedures and routines and the 
children are eager to learn! We sang songs like, 

“The Wheels on the Bus” and “Beanie Bag Dance”. 
We enjoyed several beginning of the year books 
but they especially liked, No David! The children 

enjoyed our table top toys and playing on the 
playground. Coming up next week, we’ll continue 

to practice routines and procedures. We’ll also 
begin our specials! We’re really excited to ride 
trikes on Monday! In small groups, the children 

will tear paper and glue it to their beginning letter 
of their name, they will practice washing hands 
and we’ll introduce the block area! It will be a 

fantastic week! 

 

Classroom News                   

 Transportation changes need to be done 
before 2pm. Please send in a note. 

 Green folders go home each night and 
return to school each day. 

 Send in a water bottle for your child daily 
 Dress your child in clothes that are easy 

for your child to use the restroom  
 No belts or overalls 
 Nap blankets and pillows will go home bi-

weekly for wash and return 
 Miss. Kierra is our high school student 

this year! She is well loved already! 

Fun at School 

 
Hand in Hand Reads 

Is a school wide goal of reading at least 1,500 

books by the end of the school year! In your 

child’s blue folder, record the number of books 

that you read to your child each night.  

 


